Dear Mr Senator

I am writing this on behalf of all the existing applicants who have applied for permanent
residency and are waiting the outcome with anticipation. This bill will kill all their hopes
and plans they have made for their future. It is complete unfair because many
international students are also among the applicants. They have paid huge amount of fee
and are waiting for their residency so that they can start a career because on bridging visa
no good employer wants to touch you. Moreover, if they could go back they would not
have applied for the residency on the first hand, and now when they are so many years
behind their fellow countrymen, you cannot expect them to start from scratch and have a
bright future. This bill will spoil the reputation of this county and will be a black spot in
its history. People have already lost lot of faith with the recent changes being made on
such a short notice and this bill will destroy the remaining. All I want is to request you to
stop this bill which is purely injustice and against humanity. You will be playing with
thousands of lives if it is passed.

Million thanks



